
 
 

 

 
 
December 3, 2020 
 
The Executive Committee of the Session met this morning.  On the agenda was a 
discussion of the status of the current COVID-19 statistics.  Given the significant 
spike in cases, the Executive Committee made the difficult decision to temporarily 
suspend in-person worship services effective this weekend, December 5/6.  We will 
return to ONE livestreamed worship service on Facebook and the church website 
at 10 AM on Sundays beginning this Sunday morning, December 6. 
  
This difficult decision was prayerfully made in the face of the increasing rate of 
COVID-19 cases, hospitalizations, and deaths in order to keep our congregation, 
friends, and staff safe.  
  
We will review the statistics weekly and we plan to review our decision 
monthly.  We pray that you will understand and support our decision, as your 
representatives, and that you will join us online every Sunday to worship together.   
  
We look forward to the day when all of us can gather together for worship and 
fellowship again. 
  
Members of the Executive Committee 
 


